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Hello,

My name is Michelle James Wettstein. | am the President of the South Hempstead Civic Association. A recent COVID
infection is keeping me from attending tonight's hearing, but | wanted to voice my opinion on how absolutely
unacceptable splitting our community into 3 Legislative Districts is, to not only cur community but our surrounding
communities as well which are also being butchered. South Hempstead is a tight knit community and this proposed map
unacceptably destroys any voting power we have as a community. Locking at the Republican proposed map, its very
easy to see all the racial implications and again is completely unacceptable for our community and for our neighbors.
Thank you,

Michelle James Wettstein



